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Wednesday 12th October 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers             
 

Stand Up To Cancer  – Friday 21st October 2016 
 
 
Stand Up To Cancer helps fund research for people affected by cancer. The money we raise helps fund 
new tests and treatments for cancer patients right here in the UK. 
 
We will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday 21st October 2016 for a donation of £1.00. Year 1 
children have their carousel day on Fridays but can still take part on the day as long as they are dressed 
appropriately for PE or bring PE kit into school to change into at lunchtime. 
 
Again, all the proceeds will go to Stand Up To Cancer.  
 
If you would like any more information about Stand Up To Cancer please visit their website 
www.standuptocancer.org.uk .  
 
We look forward to all your support! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Amina Khan (Community Lead)   
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